

King George Crescent, Rushall, Walsall, West Midlands, WS4 1EG TEL: 01922 721081

Email: postbox@elmwood.walsall.sch.uk Website: www.elmwood.walsall.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr. L. Cross, BA Hons. MSc, NPQH,

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs G Francis, BA Hon, NPQML Assistant Headteacher: Mr M Hawkes, BA Hons, NPQSL

MH/DEC 12th July 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Yours sincerely

We are excited at the possibility to purchase some new BTEC sport t-shirts for the next academic year. These t-shirts will have BTEC sport embroidered on the front with the name of the pupil embroidered on the back.

If your son/daughter would like to take advantage of purchasing one of these t-shirts the cost will be £10. This covers the cost of the shirt and the embroidery. From the next academic year this new shirt would act as their BTEC sport uniform that they can wear to their BTEC sport sessions.

Please return this slip below by Monday 17th July, enclosing the payment of £10, in order that we can submit our order.

We have already secured the correct sizes for your son/daughter.

Media	
MR M HAWKES	
PE TEACHER AND ASSISTANT HEA	DTEACHER
To Mr M Hawkes	BTEC SPORT T SHIRT
I would like to purchase a t shirt for	or my child and enclose
payment of £10.	
Signed:	
Please return by Monday 17 th July 2023	



INVESTORS IN PE⊕PLE™ We invest in people Gold

Team Teach Gold Award

Dyslexia Friendly School Level 1 Award







Walsall's Anti-Bullying Charter Mark - Silver Award